
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear ESS Families, 

 

I am pleased to announce that the report cards for this 

term will be published on Friday, May 3rd. This is an 

important opportunity to review your progress and set 

goals for the remaining school year. 

 

As we approach the end of the academic year with 

under 40 school days remaining, I urge all students to 

finish the year strong. This is an important time to stay 

focused, dedicated, and committed to your studies. Your 

hard work and perseverance at this stage will make for a 

successful finish and a fun summer which (although it 

looks like winter right now) is closer than you think! 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, and let's work 

together to make the remainder of this school year a 

successful and fulfilling experience for everyone. 

 

Best regards, 

Thomas Skelton 

Principal, Elkford Secondary School 

 

No student should be absent from the school unless the parent has 

notified the school of this absence. This includes leaving at lunch. If a 

student is not going to return after lunch, parents should notify the 

school of this absence. 
 

You can call the school at 250-865-4674, use the SchoolMessenger app, or 

email the school at ess.mailing@sd5.bc.ca to report any absence. 
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•May 3: No School

•May 8: PAC Meeting 5:30

•May 9: Indigenous Grad 
Honering Caramony 

•May 17: No School

•May 20: No School

•May 31: Newsletter

mailto:ess.mailing@sd5.bc.ca


 

The grade 8 social studies  

Classes have greatly 

enjoyed studying life in 

medieval Europe. Students 

have explored multiple 

aspects of medieval life 

including social structures, 

daily tasks, religion, trade, 

and disease. Students had 

the opportunity to build 

their own medieval castles 

on Minecraft or using 

physical materials. 

Students also got to explore 

the experiences of 

medieval people during the black plague. They even got 

to see what it would be like to wear the plague masks 

used by medieval doctors. Overall, students had a 

great, hands-on experience learning about medieval 

societies 

 

 

 

 

The Careers 10  

Class has been exploring different topics to prepare 

themselves for life after graduation. They have explored 

different jobs, written resumes and cover letters, and 

created presentations about different post-secondary 

schools. This week we started working on budgeting 

and finances. Students were given a "candy bank" that 

they used to pay their expenses. This was a great, 

hands-on activity to show them the importance of 

creating a plan and being ready for unexpected events. 

 

Elkford Secondary School 

2500 B Balmer Dr., 

PO Box 910, Elkford, BC  V0B 1H0 

Phone: 250-865-4674  Fax: 250-865-2915 

Website: http://www.sd5.bc.ca/school/ess 

Thomas Skelton, Principal 

Ryan McAllister, Vice Principal 

Vaping or Smoking is 

Prohibited on all school 

property. If any student 

requires support with 

quitting, please see the 

 School Counselor 

for assistance. 



 

Graham is one of two Student Services teachers at Elkford Secondary, supporting students 
with any academic needs. Graham has worked at all the schools in the Elk Valley and is 

excited to have settled at ESS, his favourite school. Graham moved to the valley from Ottawa 
to play in the mountains and never left. Outside school, Graham can be found skiing or 
mountain biking with his dog Sheeba. He also loves bad jokes, secret camping spots and 

weird foods. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

Check out our new 

 

 



 

 



Oh what a night! Rock-a-rama is back! An amazing group of 

performers entertained 430 people with their dancing, 

singing and lip syncing. Student Council and Grad 2024 are 

so appreciative of the support!! See you again next year!  



Science 9  
students taking care of dirty business  



 



 

MyEd Family Portal 
Report cards are coming soon. Now is a good time to familiarize yourself with the MyEd Family Portal. Since last year 

our school has done report cards electronically. Thus, cutting our paper waste and reducing the number of students 

that lose them on the way home. If you need any assistance, please feel free to contact us at the office  

250-865-4674.  

 

Click here for Family Portal Information. Also check out the quick notes below. 

file:///S:/Office/MyEd/MyEd%20Family%20Portal/SD%205%20Family-Portal-Instructions-To-Parents%20Edits.pdf


 

Payments 

 
Making payments to the school has never been easier with SchoolCashOnline. Of course, you can still pay the old 

fashion way at the office with Check or Cash. Please see the directions below, to pay any outstanding school fees. 

 

 

 



 

SchoolMessenger / SafeArrival 

 

How to Report an 

Absence 
 

SchoolMessenger SafeArrival 
 

To report an absence to the school you may 

choose any of the following methods:  

 

• call 1-833 566-1225  

• Access the website 

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca  

• download App from Apple or Google Play  

 

Please choose the reason for your child’s 

absence from school: sick, appointment, 

family vacation, etc. Don’t forget to wait for 

confirmation # to ensure your child’s 

absence has been recorded. 

How to sign up for SMS 
 

School Messenger SMS 
 

Our district utilizes the School Messenger 

system to deliver text messages, straight to 

your mobile phone with important 

information about events, school closings, 

safety alerts and more.  

 

You can join by sending a text message of 

“Yes” or “Y” to 978338.  

 

Please make sure you are utilizing the 

cellular number that the school has on 

record. The cellular phone number for SMS 

must match the contact information on file. 

 

For more information and detailed instructions visit our support page on the School District 

Website 

http://www.sd5.bc.ca/studentparent/SchoolMessenger/Pages/default.aspx#/= 
 

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/
http://www.sd5.bc.ca/studentparent/SchoolMessenger/Pages/default.aspx#/=

